
This week at Lamb of God  +  May 2, 2021 
Worship Attendance   

10:00 am—74 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 9:00—9:30 am 
 
9:30—9:45 am 
 
10:00 am 
 
11:30 am—1:00 pm 

Ms Chrissy Teens Bible Study 
For 10 years old + 
Ms Chrissy Zoom Kids  
Bible Study 
Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming 
Fellowship Hour 

Monday 9:00 am 
 
1:00 pm 
 
6:00 pm 

Help at LOG for Franklin Ave. 
Mission 
Woman’s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 
Elder’s Meeting 

Tuesday 9:00 am 
 
10:00 am 

Help at LOG for Franklin Ave. 
Mission 
Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study on Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Bible Study on Journey from 
Unbelief to Faith. 

Thursday 2:00 pm 
7:15 pm 

Board of Education Meeting 
Confirmation Class 
Franklin Ave. Mission 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the  
glory of God, from Ken & Bonnie Petee, in celebration 
of their Wedding Anniversary. (51) 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES      
 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Proverbs 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday Evening at 7:00 pm—The Journey from Unbelief to 

Faith. 
 
 
 
 

PRIVATE HOME COMMUNION:  

 Pastor Mark would like to offer a short devotional time with the 
Lord’s Supper for those who, because of COVID-19 are not         
comfortable coming and communion at a public worship service, but 
might be comfortable with Pastor. Dave or Pastor Mark coming into 
your home at a time of your choosing. If you are interested in this 
ministry, please call the Church Office.  

MS. CHRISSY ZOOM KIDS BIBLE STUDY   
SUNDAYS 9:30 AM—9:45 AM 

Ms. Chrissy will host a 15 minute Zoom Bible Study and activity on 
Sunday mornings at 9:30 am—9:45 am for children. If you would like 
your child to be a part of it please send us your email so we can send 
you the Zoom link. Chrissy will tell them a short Bible Story and lead 
them through an activity they can do at home.  
 
MS CHRISSY’S TEENS BIBLE STUDY 

SUNDAYS 9:00 AM—9:30 AM.   
 

Ms. Chrissy is hosting a Teens Bible Study for those 10 years old and  
beyond on Sunday mornings in the Youth Room, adjacent to the         
fellowship hall. 
 



CHILDREN’S CHURCH RETURNS SUNDAY MORNING 
We have resumed Children’s Church during our Worship      
services at 10:00 am.  Following Pastor’s Children’s message, 
those kids who have their parents permission, and would like to, 
can join Ms. Chrissy in the recently cleaned and sanitized kids 
room. They can be picked up there at the end of Service . 
 
 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

Communion Assistants Wanted: 

 The Elders are looking for men or women that would be interested 
in being a Communion Worship Assistant. The job would entail         
presenting the tray of wine to those at the rail and saying “The blood 
of Christ, shed for you” If you would be interested in helping out in 
this manner please contact Kurt Nelson (810-232-0964), Pastor 
Mark (248-736-8639), or the Church Office.  

 



PHONE A FRIEND. 

Our Homebound members and 
those who are in Care  Facilities 
love to have a call from their friends 
at Lamb of God.  Please consider 
calling those you know.  Call the 
Church office and we can provide 
contact info. 
We would also like to send cards to our Homebound and Care  
Facility members, as well as those who are under quarantine and 
unable to Zoom/Live Stream Bible Studies and Worship.  If you 
would like to participate in sending cards then simply purchase 
your own greeting card and then pick up labels with names and 
address to put on your card.  There is also a directory, if you want 
to send to anyone of our congregation.  This is a great way to let 
your Lamb of God family know that you are thinking of them. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

John 15:2 – ―Every branch of mine that does not bear fruit 
he takes away, and every branch that does bear fruit he 
prunes, that it may bear more fruit.‖ God is interested in the 
fruit that we bear in good works, and He even prunes us so that 
we may bring forth more fruit. Trusting in our Lord’s work for 
us, we are grafted by grace into His vine. We desire to be more 
like Him and grow into His image. That’s growth in fruit     
bearing, and it always comes with some pruning. 



FAM Jam  LASTEST UPDATE   POSTPONED 
Please note that the fam Jam is not cancelled; rather, it is      
tentatively being rescheduled for this fall - on a date that will 
later be made public. We are currently in conversation with Jeff 
Roberts & Associates who represent Flame to ensure that this 
happens. Due to the current surge of COVID-19 cases across the 
state of Michigan, it has been  decided that this would be the 
best course of action.  When we started planning about year ago 
for our hip-hop festival centered around Luther’s Small          
Catechism, we had hoped that by this summer Michigan would 
be able to safely hold outdoor community events; however, with 
these current conditions, it is likely that the MDHHS orders will 
remain in effect thru June, and we cannot, in good conscience,       
disobey these orders, and allow our Eastside neighborhood to be 
put at risk for the next large scale outbreak. We are asking you 
join us in prayer for the safety of our neighbors across the state 
of Michigan and the health workers who care for them, and that 
the infection and hospitalization rates of COVID 19 decrease  
locally and abroad, so that we might be able to safely gather,     
together once again. 
 
  
 
 

Childcare - Part of the vision to ‘Help Young Families Flourish’ 
involves guidance and love for God’s littlest lambs. Plans are 
underway to provide a daycare center for community members 
children at FAM. Contact Rachel if you would like to be part of 
this ministry in the future. 

NOTES FROM 
FRANKLIN AVE 

MISSION  
(FAM)  



NOTES FROM FRANKLIN AVE MISSION  
(FAM)  

 
FAM will be downsizing the Clothing Closet.  Sometime in May they 
are going to have a large garage sale/give away to reduce inventory.  
They are working on opening a laundromat along with showers to help       
reduce the need for fresh clothing. 

The items they can still use are baby wipes, shampoo 
& conditioner and small travel sizes of deodorant.  They 
also always need all sizes of socks and underwear. 
 

 
 

Clean & Green will be a combination of what they 
have done in the past and what was done during 
Covid.  We would like Church teams to sign up to 
mow at least 1 Saturday during the summer. 
 
 
 

Luke Project 52   WANTED VOLUNTEERS  
 Are you a retired or current medical professional that wants to do 
something great for the community or just someone that wants to help? 
Luke 52 Project Clinic, a free prenatal and infant clinic for under       
resourced women and infants will be coming to Franklin Avenue      
Mission late 2021. We will need volunteer childcare providers, nurses, 
food service volunteers and more during clinic operation on the 2nd and 
4th Wednesdays of each month form 2-7pm. Call the mission – 810-285
-9598  
 
Food Trailer/ Concession Trailer – Do you love being in the kitchen? 
You might want to be involved in the planning and execution of this 
ministry then. Plans are underway to acquire a trailer and create a food 
trailer/concession trailer to be used at community events and concerts, 
fairs and gatherings after Covid restrictions lift to not only provide for 
the community but raise funds for mission work. Contact the mission 
for more info.  
 




